
From: David Orians (dorians@farmingtonny.org)
To: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
Cc: Robin MacDonald; Matthew Heilmann
Subject: 2536 State Route 332 Plan Review
Date: Friday, July 9, 2021 2:47:22 PM

                Good afternoon,
                Sorry for any confusion. Please Change # 3 to tap 20” watermain and for it to be still verify
type, size, and location prior to construction and notify design engineer of and discrepancies.
                Thank you,
 
Dave Orians
Construction Inspector
Town of Farmington Water & Sewer
1216 McMahon Road
Victor, New York 14564
Mobile: (585) 478-0635
Office: (585) 924-3158
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